From: Christopher Hundt <chris@jameshundt.com> 
To: Multiple recipients of list <voting@nist.gov> 
Subject: "Building Trust and Confidence in Voting Systems" 
X-To: voting@nist.gov 


To whom it may concern:

I am writing to express dismay at the current state of

electronic voting systems in the United States today.

As you surely know, there have been some disputes

regarding the vote counts (Example: 1). It is quite

disturbing to think that many votes could have been

miscounted but, not being much a conspiracy theorist,

I have no reason to believe that such an event has

occurred.

What upsets me incredibly, though, is that in some

cases I have no strong evidence that such an event has

not occurred, either! In states with voting machines

which lack a proper paper trail, there is no reliable

way for anyone to verify that miscounting has not

taken place. I find it absurd that the government

should ask me to place my confidence in private

companies who refuse to reveal the inner workings of

their systems (and in some cases, such as Diebold, who

have already been shown to have poorly designed

systems (2)), and then not give me the chance to

verify that nothing has gone wrong. Surely voting is a

fundamental part of a democracy; should not confidence

in the veracity of election results be a top priority?

I have read the letter from March of this year from

the Committee on House Administration (3), and while I

recognize that there are concerns with

voter-verifiable paper trails, I believe that these

concerns must be outweighed by the desire for a fair

election and a public who has well-placed confidence

that its votes are being counted.

I urge you to support truly accountable democracy by

encouraging all voting districts in the United States

to be concerned first and foremost with safeguards to

make sure that our votes are properly counted.

Sincerely,

Christopher Hundt

(518) 785-3252

29 Alpine Dr.

Latham, NY 12110

Current (academic) residence:

(514) 484-6860

4334 Draper Ave,

Montreal, QC H4A 2P2
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